

July 6, 2015

The Honorable Jason Chaffetz United States House of Representatives 2236 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515-4403

Dear Representative Chaffetz:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Tennessee Municipal League (TML), we would like to express TML's support for H.R. 2775, the "Remote Transactions Parity Act." This important legislation will bring fairness to our nation's outdated sales tax collection process and create a level playing field between online and brick-and-mortar stores.

In Tennessee, it is estimated that approximately \$748 million is uncollected every year -a valuable resource that could be invested in our communities for economic development, building infrastructure, and public safety.

Thank you for your leadership on this important issue. We look forward to working with you to secure its passage.

Sincerely,

TML President

Mayor, Town of Livingston, TN